This message is from the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. Veterans, you may be eligible for major financial compensation based on your service-connected disability. But be wary of the many groups that may try to exploit you. They may say they can do it faster and get you more money and charge you for it. But if it’s too good to be true, it probably is! Please know that VA will never charge you for filing a claim, and many Veterans Service Organizations will help you file at no charge. Nobody who served should be financially exploited. Report suspected fraud at va.gov/oig/hotline. Learn about VA’s list of accredited organizations at va.gov.














